PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Eddington Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, September 21, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the Eddington
Municipal Building, 906 Main Road, Eddington on the following;

1. Darric Hammond, 9 Pine Tree Lane, Eddington,
Proposed Outdoor Storage Business

Copies of the proposed application are available for review at the
Eddington Town Office.

All citizens are invited to attend and give testimony for or against said
application.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shawna Hinkley
Town Clerk



